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MEMORANDUM FOR: Richard C. DeYoung, Deputy Staff Director, NRC/TMI
Special Inquiry Group

FROM: Norman C. Moseley, Director, Division of Reactor
Operations Inspection, IE

SUBJECT: OPERATIONAL HISTORY OF OCONEE UNITS 1, 2 AND 3

As requested in your July 24, 1979, memorandum, Number NTFTM 790724-03,

to Stello and Denton, enclosed is a summary of the significant aspects of

i the operational history of Oconee Units 1, 2 and 3. If you have any

questions, please call.

/f "an

Norman C. Mo,seley
Director
Division of Reactor

Operations Inspection
Office of Inspection

and Enforcement
Enclosure:
Operational History of '

Oconee 1, 2 and 3

cc: S. E. Bryan, IE
R. C. Lewis, RII
J. C. Stone, IE

CONTACT: J. C. Stone -

(492-8019)
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